
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JULY 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
DUCKLINGS ROOM - KEYWORKER STAY AND PLAY

Keeley and Shezina’s key worker afternoon 8th July 2:30pm 
Abbie and Elisha’s key worker morning 12th July 10:00am

THURSDAY 18TH JULY - LAMBS ZOMBA DANCING
With Susana 2:30pm

9TH JULY - DUCKLINGS END OF TERM PARTY 2:30-3:15PM 
12TH JULY - FARMERS END OF TERM PARTY 2PM-3PM

TERM ENDS 19TH JULY

FARMERS
The Farmers have been learning about those that
help us. The children were given the opportunity to
learn about different occupations and were visited by
several guests that worked in our community such
as police officers, engineers, teachers and nurses.
From all these visits the Farmers were able to learn
about the different job roles and the importance of
what they do for us and everyone. We have also
been learning about healthy eating and about the
importance of incorporating fruits and vegetables into
our diets so we can grow big and strong. As we head
towards the end of the academic year the farmers
room would like to take this opportunity to thank all
our parents for always joining in and always
supporting us in extending the children’s learning.

DUCKLINGS
The Ducklings have been learning all about
themselves and what makes them happy, sad,
excited and nervous. We designed our own
friendship flower which gave us the opportunity to
focus on the feelings of others, and what we can 
do to make them smile. Over the next month the
ducklings will be focusing on doing kind acts for
our friends and we encourage parents to join in 
by carrying out our weekly challenges and 
sending them in via ParentZone, so we can 
share their achievements with the friends.

LAMBS
The Lambs have had a jam-packed
month of fun and exploring. We started off
the month with exploring the colour red
and going on a red hunt, and finding 
different kind of sensory objects to 
explore with different parts of our body. 
We went on to celebrate all our fathers 
and looked at the different pictures which 
brought smiles to the children’s face. The 
Lamb’s room would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the fathers for 
their input into the lamb’s room it is very 
appreciated. We have had some lovely 
weather and took the opportunity to 
explore with a variety of water activities 
outside. Next month the lambs will be 
focusing on different physical 
movements. We have a few children that 
have started walking or are starting to 
show an interest and want to encourage 
them on different ways they can move 
across the room but also support gross 
motor development.

SPECIAL NEWS 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform all parents our manager Lilian will be 

going on maternity leave in September. 

REMINDER
For children who attend on Government funded only hours the term ends on

Friday 12th July. Term time places end on 19th July for the 6 weeks holiday. Any
questions please speak with your child’s key.


